Dear Mrs. Andrews,

Marie Porter

Before anything I would like to say how much I have enjoyed my time here as a Jr. High Special Ed. Aide. Thank you so much for allowing me the opportunity to work in the Special Education Department, I am truly grateful. It has truly been such an awesome experience. I consider it one of the greatest blessings in my life.

Regretfully, as I look towards the future and retirement in a couple of years I find it in my and my family's best interest to make a move to increase my retirement benefits, annuities, and savings. Believe me, in my 41 years as a Teacher's Aide, money has never been a concern. However, due to the economy and the increase in the cost of living, I now have think about it.

This was not an easy decision because I love working at Como-Pickton. However, after praying and long hours of consideration I have made the decision to accept a Library Aide position at the Barbara Bush Primary school in Sulphur Springs.

Once again I have to reiterate that I made this decision not because I am unhappy but simply as a move that will increase my retirement benefits.

Thank you again for the opportunity to work in the Jr. High Special Education Department.

